
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, ZUNHEBOTO GOVT. COLLEGE 

                                                ZUNHEBOTO: NAGALAND 

                                            Date: 19-07-2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all the students of 3rd and 5th Semester that the normal classes will 

commence from Monday i.e. 21-07-2025. Therefore, you are all asked to come with proper 

uniform without fail. Strict attendance will be monitored from the first day and those failing to 

fulfil the University norms will not be allowed to sit for the end semester examination. 

 

 

   

 

(Dr. R. Bendangtemjen) 

Principal 

Zunheboto Govt. College 

Zunheboto, Nagaland. 

 


